
Requests for New Sidewalks or Gutters, due to new installation of driveway. 

 

Requests for concrete because of new driveways, must be submitted to the Village of Hilton AS SOON 
AS POSSIBLE to properly schedule time for installation. 
When concrete is installed, part of the driveway is removed for forms, and the void left between 
concrete and existing blacktop, will only be replaced with stone. 
After installation of concrete, no heavy equipment (i.e., backhoes, loaders, dump trucks or pavers) can 
be driven on new concrete for a total of three weeks.  Passenger vehicles, however, can be driven across 
after one week. 
 
 


